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To whom 1t may concern:

This letter is written on behalf of Isabella residents and staff to voice our gratitude for the special
piano concert Sandhya Ray and Elli Ray conducted on Friday, August 4, 2017 at our facility.
Sandhya and Elli played a number of lovely musical pieces on the piano in our newly renovated
hall. Their efforts and grace were well observed amongst the staff and residents. Both staft and
residents expressed their appreciation and pleasure with the performance. Mr. Jayant Ray was
supportive and communicated effectively to coordinate this special piano concert for his
daughters with Isabella. Sandhya and Elli talents did not go unnoticed and we would love to have
them back to perform at our facility again.

Sincerely,

Jessica Garcia, MPA, CTRS
Therapeutic Recreation Director
Isabella
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